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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Introduces AAACU Scholarship Program 

Alpena, MI, March 2, 2023 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) is excited to announce 
the roll out of its Scholarship Program. 

AAACU’s recent merger with Calcite Credit Union has presented an opportunity for AAACU to 
continue Calcites scholarship program, but expanding it to more students throughout Northeast 
Michigan. 

From March 1, 2023, until April 1, 2023 graduating seniors from Alpena, Alcona, Cheboygan, 
Emmet, Iosco, Montmorency, and Presque Ilse County or upon completion of the students 13th 
year/early college program are eligible for one of ten $1,000.00 scholarships. 

For more information or to submit an application for our scholarship program visit 
www.aaacu.com/scholarship  

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of January 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 33,882 members with 
total assets equal to $575,646,649.. 
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